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CPSIA Statement   January 1st, 2025 – Dec 31st, 2025 

Dates Covered: 

Authorized Company Representative: Brad Blankenship, Technical Manager,  
Sigma Stretch Film 

 
 
The Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act (CPSIA) of 2008 Public Law 110-314 deals with the 
elimination, testing, and reporting of lead in items intended for use as a children’s product.  As per section 
3(a)(16) of the Consumer Product Safety Act, stretch film is not listed as an item covered by the act.   
 
Although we are not required to comply with CPSIA, the clear and colorless, UVI, black machine, and all 
white films supplied by Sigma Stretch Film do not contain lead, antimony, arsenic, barium, cadmium, 
chromium, mercury, or selenium. (see also CONEG Compliance Statement). 
For more information visit www.cpsc.gov/Regulations-Laws--Standards/Statutes/The-Consumer-Product-
Safety-Improvement-Act 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brad Blankenship 
Technical Manager 
Sigma Stretch Film 


